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Upcoming Election:  November 8 – general election  

As always, everyone must bring a photo ID with them to vote. 

Anyone needing to vote absentee, please contact the Clerk for an 

appointment. (920-863-3370) or utilize these DATES:  October 29, 

2022 10am-12 noon and November 1, 2022 10-12 noon for INPERSON 

absentee voting at the Town Hall- 5500 Humboldt Rd – no 

appointment needed.  

The 20th Annual New Franken Fire Department Run/Walk is scheduled 

for Saturday, September 24, 2022.  Contact the Friends of New Franken 

Fire at friendsofnffd@gmail.com to register or check on facebook. 

The buoyancy tubes were installed, and the Rescue boat was back in 

service on May 26 and was ready for the boating season.   We have 

exceeded $16,000 donations needed for the buoyancy tubes on the fire 

department rescue boat.  Any further donations will be used to update the 

electronic equipment.  Thank You everyone for their donations.   

 ********************************************************************* 

Recycling is a big part of what the Town is very active in. At our drop off 

garbage and recycling center we utilize single stream recycling. Below is a 

list of those items that can be included!       

#1 and #2 plastic containers, Aluminum cans, Steel (tin) cans, Glass 

bottles and jars, Office paper, Magazines and catalogs, Newspapers, 

Corrugated cardboard.  We also have a barrel for used oil filters,  a bunker 

for scrap metals and a burn pile for clean scrap lumber or brush. 

***************************************************************** 

FYI: Please utilize the NON-emergency number for Brown County Sheriff 

for anything other than a true emergency – 920-391-7450. 

^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^ 

BROADBAND INTERNET INFO 

Please complete the broadband internet speed test by utilizing the link 

below on your home computers.  This will help collect data in order to 

obtain funding from the Federal government to bring broadband to the 

rural areas.    

https://www.browncountywi.gov/community/brown-county-broadband-information/speed-test/broadband-speed/ 

 

Recycle Center Updates 

PLEASE DO NOT bring 

grass clippings/leaves to 

the recycle center.  They 

do not belong in the 

compactor and we can 

not burn them.  

COMPOST is best!  

We continue to encourage all 

residents to recycle, even 

though the returns have 

lessened to $15/ton for our 

single stream recyclables! 

Reminder that our hours of 

operation are from 9 am-1 pm 

on Saturdays and 4-8 pm on 

Wednesdays.  
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